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The Traralgon Activity Centre Plan project aims to plan for the 
future growth of the Traralgon town centre over the next 20 years. 
It is one of several strategic planning projects that Latrobe City 
Council are currently undertaking to plan for Traralgon’s future.

A draft Key Directions Report has been developed containing 18 
key directions. Earlier this year this report was placed on public 
exhibition inviting community feedback via written submissions. 

Council has received the written submissions and has considered 
the content of those submissions.

Subsequently and as a result of the submissions received, Council 
has resolved to give a greater priority to two of the key directions 
listed in the draft Key Directions Report. The two key directions of 
particular interest are:

•	 Key Direction 4 Develop a Parking Precinct Plan and;

•	 �Key Direction 5 Provide integrated car parking solutions  
in appropriate locations.

The Traralgon Activity Centre Plan project will now focus its 
attention on progressing these two key directions over the next 
few months.

The Parking Precinct Plan will include a Parking Strategy which 
will consider solutions to address the issues with car parking in the 
Traralgon town centre that have been identified through the 
community consultation. Integrated parking solutions may include 
short term options such as reviewing the time allocation of parking 
spaces and improved signage. 

Longer term options may include identifying locations for new 
multi-deck car parks in the future and other potential solutions put 
forward by the community.
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interim parking arrangements

how you can be involved

In the lead up to the Christmas period Latrobe City Council will be introducing some temporary changes to parking in Traralgon.

One-hour parking limits in Traralgon’s CBD will be extended to two-hour limits from Monday 5 December 2011.

Latrobe City Council will continue to monitor parking arrangements during this interim period to ensure that these two hour parking 
restrictions continue to be consistent with the longer term aims of the parking strategy and parking precinct plan.

Early in 2012 Latrobe City Council will be 
establishing a Parking Precinct Plan Working 
Group to provide advice to Council on car 
parking issues and possible long term 
solutions. This Working Group will be chaired 
by the Dunbar Ward Councillor and 
‘expressions of interest’ are currently  
being advertised in local newspapers.  
Representatives from business and community 
groups will be invited to join the Working Group 
and places will also be available for interested 
community representatives.

project timelines

The remaining 16 key directions from the draft Traralgon 
Activity Centre Plan Key Directions Report will be further 
progressed following the development of the Parking Strategy.

The draft Key Directions Report is available to view on 
Councils website at www.latrobe.vic.gov.au
More information about the Traralgon Activity Centre Plan 
project and the Parking Precinct Plan Working Group can  
be obtained by contacting:

Mrs Gail Gatt 
Senior Strategic Planner 
phone (03) 5128 5336 
email Gail.Gatt@latrobe.vic.gov.au 
or alternately contact:
Leah Harper 
Strategic Planning Officer
phone (03) 5128 5597 
email Leah.Harper@latrobe.vic.gov.au


